August 5, 2011

Rotary National Award For Space Achievement Foundation, Inc. c/o Mr Geoffrey Atwater
PO Box 58009
Houston, TX 77258

Dear Mr Atwater,

On behalf of the United States Air Force Academy, Air Force Academy Endowment and the Association of Graduates, I would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$10,000.00 for the Astronautics Excellence Fund for Gen (Ret) Kevin P. Chilton and Brig Gen Catherine A. Chilton.

The Academy is a special place that provides cadets with a world-class education while instilling in them the leadership qualities necessary for success in today's Air Force. Private support like yours plays a vital role to help fund special projects.

Thank you again for your ongoing commitment to the USAFA community. Through your generosity, the Endowment will continue to support the Academy's mission of developing leaders of character for the Air Force and the nation.

Sincerely,

General (Ret) Stephen R. Lorenz 73

President and CEO

ENCLOSURE / Receipt

THANKS SO MUCH T